
 

 

 
 

March 25, 2021   

Genevieve Scharback  
Director of Administration/Clerk  
Municipality of West Grey 
402813 Grey Road 4, RR 2  
Durham, ON N0G 1R0 

Dear Ms. Scharback, 

Please be advised that the Council of the County of Lennox and Addington endorsed 

the following resolution at its Regular Meeting held March 24, 2021: 

That the February 24, 2021 - resolution re: Municipal Insurance 
Rates (Municipality of West Grey) be endorsed.    

 

CARRIED 

(signed) Warden Ric Bresee  

I trust that County Council’s support may be beneficial in your pursuit of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tracey McKenzie  
Clerk 

 
 
 

 

      


